
From: Cynthia [mailto:cynthia1@rtconnect.net]  

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 9:52 AM 
To: 'Cheryl Kregel' 

Cc: 'Bill Lambert'; TBarton@westongov.com; THunt@westongov.com 
Subject: numbers 

 
Cheryl, 
Here are the numbers that the auditor didn’t have for the meeting.  Just ask and I will get what we have 
for the Central Weston County Solid Waste Disposal District. 
Closure according to the DEQ will be approximately $750,000.00 
Monitoring done by Tri-hydro from Laramie is approximately $54,950.71 per year   ($4579.23 a month) 
 
Bank Balance as of February 28, 2015 is $76,851.53 
 
Thanks 
Cynthia Crabtree 
CWCSWDD 
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